City of Grantville
Notice of Public Hearing
Petition for Certificate of Appropriateness
Applicant:  Georgia Property Builders, LLC
Petition Number: 2021-01
Location:  22 Post Street, Grantville GA 30220 
Legal Parcel #GO30007003
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the Grantville Historic Preservation Commission (GHPC) on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the council chambers of the Grantville City Hall, located at 123 Lagrange Street, Grantville, GA. to hear plans regarding an application for a Certificate of Appropriateness to restore original windows and rebuild the back deck.  

The hearing will be followed by a Regular Meeting of GHPC.  Interested parties are invited to attend and make comments during the public hearing. 

